

Paul Wilkins

07 June 2017

Dear Paul

Thank you for your email and for your lovely poem about John Noakes.

John will always be remembered fondly by everyone here at Blue Peter and by many of our older viewers.

We are enclosing a Blue Peter Emblem which we hope you will like.

It was great to hear from you. Keep watching the programme!

If you haven't already found it, you can keep up-to-date with Blue Peter at our website bbc.co.uk/bluepeter and on the Blue Peter Fan Club at bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/bp-get-in-touch.

With best wishes from Barney, Lindsey, Radzi and all of us at Blue Peter.

Yours sincerely

Ewan Vinnicombe

Editor

BLUE PETER

ME

encl: an emblem and some stickers

